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The Office and Community Center is still closed due to quarantine and we will let 
everyone know once we have approval to open back up. 
 
We have been given fresh fruits and vegetables from the County Commission Office. 
We will be given a certain amount each month to distribute for 6 weeks. We will be 
routing the boxes around the property as we can so everyone will have at least 1 box 
in the 6 week span. 
 
1.No inside pest control until further notice. If you need assistance call the office for 
special treatment. 
2.Rent will be accepted in the “Outside Drop Box” during the hours of 8am-4pm, 
Monday Thru Thursday ONLY. You may put documents in the box to have copied if 
you need them for Section 8 or our office for recertification. 
3.Grass cutting season has started. Please remove anything that may be in the yard that 
is in the way of your yard being maintained as required. The lawn service is scheduled 
to cut the grass every other week. You MUST NOT allow anyone else to cut your 
grass, this is a liability for the property. We have contractors that are licensed and 
bonded to perform this service. 


